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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 Thank you to you all for supporting your children with their education 

over the past year. Teachers and all school staff have worked extremely hard 

to ensure your child(ren) receive the very best education they can. The 

children from across the school have also been involved in many educational 

and inspiring activities and events outside of school. Again the staff have 

worked very hard to support the children during these events, many of which 

took place during their own time.   

 Dominic Colley was appointed as the permanent deputy headteacher 

of the school and will join me in continuing to improve the quality of education 

at Corporation Road Community School.  

 As you are aware, Ms. Bolter, Mrs. Nixon and Mr. Cornell will be 

leaving us at the end of term. Mrs. Commane has also decided not to return 

from her maternity leave. I know you will join me in wishing them all every 

success in the future. 

 I hope you all have a wonderful summer and look forward to seeing 

you all back again at the start of the academic year. School begins again on 

Wednesday 5th September.  

 

 

Ann Pringleton  

 

Headteacher 

 


